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Howdy From District 8 
November 4th, 2014 
  
We’re back!  Yup, that month off went by pretty fast. 
 That was September. We played our usual Monday and 
Wednesday plays during the month of October without our 
illustrious leader, Teresa, who was off going to school to 
become a licensed real estate agent. We made it, but just 
barely.  She made it too and is almost there. We sure miss 
her strong lead fiddle when she’s not with us. 
  
She did make it for some special weekend plays- most 
notable was on October fourth. Our fiddlers toured from 
Ashton for an afternoon play at the Ashton Living Center 
then south to Firth for an evening barn dance for the 
Intermountain Appaloosa Horse Club.  Both crowds 
enjoyed our show, but it was a special treat for us to play 
for a group of dancers- real dancers. 



District	
  Chairmen	
  

District	
  1A	
  –	
  Barry	
  Coleman,	
  3626	
  Fleming	
  Creek	
  Rd.,	
  
Bonners	
  Ferry,	
  Idaho	
  83805.	
  	
  304-­‐7455.	
  	
  N7bec@yahoo.com.	
  
District	
  2	
  –	
  Francis	
  Ellsworth,	
  P.O.	
  Box	
  74,	
  Ferdinand,	
  Idaho,	
  
83526	
  
District	
  5	
  –	
  Jack	
  Moon,	
  	
  Boise,	
  Idaho	
  83702.	
  	
  898-­‐9727.	
  	
  
jmoon@jemco-­‐inc.com.	
  	
  
District	
  6	
  –	
  Gary	
  Huntington,	
  4360A	
  Clear	
  Lakes	
  Grade,	
  Buhl,	
  
Idaho	
  83316.	
  	
  420-­‐3345.	
  	
  grhunt1@gmail.com.	
  	
  	
  
District	
  7	
  –	
  Arline	
  Peterson,	
  498	
  Mooreland	
  Ave.,	
  Pocatello,	
  
Idaho	
  83201.	
  	
  232-­‐7242.	
  	
  arlinepeterson@live.com.	
  	
  	
  
District	
  8	
  –	
  Teresa	
  Mortensen,	
  	
  520-­‐9588.	
  	
  
Teresa.mortensen@effoundation.org	
  
District	
  9	
  –	
  Skip	
  Frink,	
  1012	
  Frink	
  Road,	
  Moscow,	
  Idaho	
  
83843.	
  	
  882-­‐1525.	
  	
  cfrink@turbonet.com.	
  
District	
  12	
  –	
  Ed	
  Jenkins,	
  P.	
  O.	
  Box	
  1414,	
  Salmon,	
  Idaho	
  83467.	
  	
  
756-­‐4443.	
  	
  Lalenej@yahoo.com.	
  

  
I forgot to report that we had our annual meeting and 
election while we were retreating up in Island Park in 
September.  The officers for this term are the same as last 
year. Teresa Mortensen remains as our chairperson, Mike 
Weeks is vice chair, Val Crowe is treasure and his wife, 
Carlene remains as secretary.  Harold Sorensen will 
continue to do the calendar and yours truly will continue 
as newsletter reporter. 

	
  

  
Terry Kerswell, 
our newest guitar 
player/singer, is 
coming out with a 
nice rendition of 
an old calypso 
folk song, 
“Yellow Bird”. A 
different style for 
us but we’re 
learning and the 
audiences seem to 
like it.  Teresa is 
pressing us with a 
couple of new 
tunes and songs 



	
  

too.  It’s kinda strange when we should be singing 
“Over the River and Through the Woods” and beginning 
to remember Christmas material.  
  
Here’s a Thanksgiving joke for you.  What did the 
turkey say to the farmer? “Quack, quack.” 
Here’s wishing you and yours a very Thankful 
Thanksgiving 
  
Adios, David Schjeldahl	
  
	
  
  
 	
  
	
  
     
 
 
	
  


